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10 August 2003

The Secretary,
Senate Employment, Workplace Relations

and Education References Committee

Suit SG.52, Parliament House

CANBERRA, ACT 2600

Dear Senators,

Re: Inquiry into higher education funding and regulatory legislation
Please note that the University of New England supports the AVCC’s concerns as expressed in the response to the Higher Education Reforms in the 2003 Budget, Excellence and equity: Foundations for the Future of Australia’s Universities. For UNE, in particular, appropriate indexation of the Commonwealth grant is crucial. Without it the quality of its teaching, research and infrastructure for learning are in jeopardy.
We are also concerned about the intrusive nature of the proposed Higher Education Information Management System and the introduction of Voluntary Student Unionism. The former is a serious restraint on University autonomy and intrusion into student privacy, the latter will seriously affect the University’s student support infrastructure.
I attach copies of a number of columns I have written over the past few months in the Armidale Express and Northern Daily Leader, in Campus Review and the UNE staff newsletter Smith’s which detail the impact of the proposed government policies on UNE and on students.
I also attach our Submission to the 2002 Crossroads Review, and the Submission made to this very Senate Committee in 2001, which will also be on file with you. All the points made in both submissions are still valid and issues which we would like to see addressed.

We will also send the articles in hard copy.

We look forward to meeting with you on September 24.
Yours sincerely,

Ingrid Moses

